
ATGLEN BOROUGH NEWS 
 

JANUARY 2022 
 

 
120 West Main Street, P O Box 250, Atglen, PA 19310 

610.593.6854        Fax: 610.593.6508       email: manager@atglen.org         http://www.atglen.org  

 

 
 

THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE WINTER WONDERLAND LIGHT  
AND DECORATION CONTEST 

 
 

The winners are: 
First Place: The Lopez Family 

Second Place: The Stoltzfus Family 
Third Place: The Focht Family 

 
 CHRISTMAS TREE PICK-UP AND DISPOSAL BY ATGLEN CUB SCOUT PACK 20 
 
Are you DONE with your tree and READY to Get It Gone?  Instead of placing the tree next to your 
household trash to be put in the AJ Blosenski trash truck compactor, utilize an environmentally 
friendly option.  Let the Atglen Cub Scout Pack 20 get your tree.  For a small donation the Cub 
Scouts will stop by your residence, pick up your tree, and take it to a location in which they will 
chip the tree.   The tree must be free of all ornaments and garland.  
 

The Cub Scout option is easy.  Here are the steps: 
1. Type this URL link: https://forms.gle/4B6BPgBYatTN2UX46  into your internet browser or go to the Borough’s 
website, atglen.org, to grab the URL link or QR Code.  Complete the form and hit submit. (If you need assistance 
signing up, give us a call at Borough Hall and we will help.)  
2. Take your tree to the curb for pick-up on the date you selected - December 28, or January 2, or January 8 
3. Make a $10 (or more) donation to Cub Scout Pack 20.  Sit back and let the scouts do the rest! 
 

                                                                              WINTER MAINTENANCE  
 
 Help us in keeping the streets and community safe. 

• During a snow event do not park your vehicles on the local roads.  This allows us to plow 
the traffic lanes without interference from vehicles.   

• When you are clearing your driveway and sidewalk do not put the snow in the street.  Keep 
the snow on your property.  When you shovel the snow into the street you create an icing 
and unsafe condition.  

• Clear the sidewalks from snow and ice within the first few hours after the weather event.  The law 
mandates a 2 hour response.  

• Place your trash and recycling containers out of the path of the snow plow.  
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CHRISTIANA FIRE COMPANY 

 

The Christiana Fire Company provides fire and rescue services to Atglen Borough. They are currently in the midst of 
their annual fund drive. Please consider supporting them financially and attending their various fundraising events 
throughout the year.  
 

CURBSIDE LEAF COLLECTION HAS ENDED 
 

We have completed the Fall curbside leaf collection service.  Thank you for your cooperation and participation.   
 

 
EMERGENCY WATER AND SEWER REPAIRS IN THE PUBLIC LINES 

 

If you detect an issue with the Borough’s public sewer or water lines call us during business hours at 610.593.6854. If 
it is after business hours, including weekends and holidays, call 911.  The 911 dispatcher will contact the Borough 
workforce. 
 

                                                            BEWARE OF WATER LEAKS 
 

Running toilets and leaking faucets can quickly cause your water bill to increase dramatically. Check 
periodically for leaks in the kitchen or bathroom and address them immediately.  
 

 

SWIFT 911™ EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 
 

The Borough uses the Swift911™ system to advise the community of an emergency.  
We need your help in maintaining a current database of cell phone and landline phone 
numbers.  Update your contact information by going online to the Borough website, 
www.atglen.org. Click on the Swift911™ icon on the right side of the Borough’s home 
page and follow the instructions. 
 
If you do not have access to a computer or need assistance, please call us or stop in at 
Borough Hall, 610.593.6854.  

 

STAY INFORMED 
 

Register your email address on the Stay Informed link of the Borough’s website (www.atglen.org). As a subscriber you 
will receive emails when the home page is updated. The Borough Council meets on the 1st Monday of  
the month (exception: holiday conflicts, view Borough website).  The Planning Commission meets on the 4th 
Wednesday of the month, as needed.  The meetings are at 7 pm, Borough Hall, 120 W Main Street, Atglen, PA.   
Everyone is welcome.  Council agendas are posted on the Borough’s website the weekend before the Council 
meeting.  You can also find the Council minutes on the Borough website.   
 
      ATGLEN BOROUGH COUNCIL AS OF 
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Charles H. Palmer Jr. – President 
Joshua H. Glick - Vice-President 

Melissa McClay – Member 
George Stewart – Member 

Brian Hahn- Member 
 

Darren Hodorovich-Mayor 
 


